Lonnie Hill

From: Jamie Nygard

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 11:49 AM
To: Lonnie Hill

Subject: FW: 4th Ave N remodel

From: jayjaitken@gmail.com <jayjaitken@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 11:35 AM

To: Jamie Nygard <jnygard@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: 4th Ave N remodel

To whom it may concern,

We are grateful to Pat and Ramona for their kindness to their neighbors on 4th Ave N! We are lucky and blessed to have
them as neighbors! We are also all inspired to follow their example and fox up our homes as well!

Sincerely,

Dr Jill Aitken AUD CCC-A

and Jay Aitken

609 4th Ave N

Great Falls, MT 59401

(406) 899-9761

Sent from my iPhone



